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commentletters

From: sdcwa@sdcwa.org on behalf of San Diego County Water Authority 
<sdcwa@sdcwa.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 6:25 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop

Submitted on Tuesday, December 1, 2015 - 6:24pm Submitted values are: 
 
First Name: James 
Last Name: Nelson 
Email: kathalynandjim@gmail.com 
Today's Date: December 1, 2015 
Comments: 
I understand the need for conservation but ask that the mandatory reductions be more equitable.  For 
example, I do not believe that San Diego County that has 99.5% of its required reserves should be 
treated the same as counties that have a reserve shortfall. I further believe there should be some 
flexibility in the base year; I replaced turf with artificial grass in 2012 but receive no credit for it.  Lastly 
there should be some creativity in the establishment of the zones.  I live in a house with a small lot 
which if in Oceanside or San Diego would have a required reduction less than 20%.  But because I 
am in a district with Rancho Santa Fe, my required reduction is 36%. 
I respectfully ask that you correct these inequities. 
James Nelson 
619 Solana Hills Court 
Solana Beach 
 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

12-1-15


